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Nattaluck Chawachat <nattaluck28@gmail.com> 2 April 2018 at 11:24
To: Sayvisene Boulom <boulom.s@hotmail.com>

Cc: Noppol Leksawasdi <noppol@hotmail.com>, "Asst.Prof.Dr. Tri
Indrarini Wirjantoro" <triindrarini.w@cmu.ac.th>

Dear Dr. Boulom,

To reply your following up on study progress of Mr. Yanglao Yialee and Mr. Somhak Xainhiaxang, we
would like to update you with a brief information to confirm that both of them are still running their
experiments for research and the thesis defense.

They'd completed all coursework since last semester and they register for non-credits in this semester
(1/2017) to pursue the research for thesis.

Mr. Yanglao Yialee has been working on his labs in Laos PDR while Mr. Somhak Xainhiaxang continues his
work in Faculty of Agro-Industry, CMU.

They are closely supervised by Asst. Prof. Dr. Tri Indrarini Wirjantoro, their thesis advisor.

Mr. Yanglao and Mr. Somhak have the committing routine in sending the weekly report to the Chairman
of International program to keep them in track of progress and plan of their research. However, the
reports are sometimes sent to the staff coordinator with a delay due to personal reason such as a
sickness or other personal business.

For the good news, the papers of both students were accepted to the Food and Applied Bioscience
Journal. They received the comments from reviewers and they are revising the full papers at the
moment for resubmitting them by next month.

Our supporting staff are pleased to help them being informed of the activities or information launched by
university for international students. They are aware of the academic calendar, regulations and conditions for
thesis defense and process for graduation.

Mr. Yanglao Yialee and Mr. Somhak Xainhiaxang are doing their best to achieve their progress in study and we all
are looking forward to a great success in study to come for them soon.

We hope that the above mentioned info. would be appropriate for reporting to you, should there be any
question or inquiries, please feel free to let us know.

Thank you and Best regards,

Mrs.Nattaluck Buranasilapin (Nok)
Officer (International Program)
School of Agro-Industry,

Faculty of Agro Industry,

Chiang Mai University

Tel. & Fax.: 66 53 948218
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